
 

Dessau, Germany 

23rd January 2024 

 

Invitation Letter to the 

40th ICP Task Force meeting and 31st CCE workshop 

 

Dear ICP Modelling and Mapping member / friend, 

It is a pleasure for us to invite you to register to our 2024 Task Force meeting of ICP Modelling & 
Mapping and CCE workshop which will be held from Tuesday 23rd to Thursday 25th of April in Oslo, 
Norway. The meeting is kindly hosted by the Norwegian Institute for Water Research and supported 
by the Norwegian Ministry of Climate and Environment and the Norwegian Environment Agency. The 
meeting is planned as an in-person meeting. 

Please save the date and fill in the registration form and email it back to CCE@uba.de (see registration 
form) as soon as possible if you wish to give a presentation, and no later than the 1st of March 2024 in 
any case, if you intend to attend the meeting. 

As usual, presentations on national activities are very welcome as well as any other contribution 
dealing with the scientific issues of our concern (see the early version of the agenda). 

We are looking forward to your participation. 

 

Should you need more information, do not hesitate to contact us. 

Best wishes, 

 

 

Alice James Casas 

ICP M&M Chair  

INERIS, Verneuil-en-Halatte, France 

alice.james@ineris.fr 

 
 

Norwegian Institute for Water Research 

NIVA, Oslo, Norway 

With the support of the Norwegian Ministry of 

Climate and Environment and the Norwegian 
Environment Agency  

   

 

Filip Moldan 

Center for Dynamic Modelling  

IVL, Göteborg, Sweden 

filip.moldan@ivl.se 

 
 

 

Markus Geupel 

Coordination Center for Effects 

UBA, Dessau, Germany 

markus.geupel@uba.de  
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